G.C. BURKHED SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

June 22, 2006 (Special Meeting, 10:00 A.M.)

The meeting was called to order by the first chairperson, Bill Wooldridge, with the following members present:  Bonnie Ford, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Bill Larrington, and Bill Wooldridge.

Members absent:  Liz Tabb

Mr. Wooldridge explained that the special meeting was called due to Mrs. Tabb being appointed the District FRYSC and Health Services Worker for Hardin County Schools.  Mrs. Tabb will begin her new position July 1, 2006.

Discussion was held on whether to move forward with the hiring process and have the principal position posted and/or to have an interim principal appointed and wait to start the hiring process in the spring of 2007.  Council members were in favor of posting the principal position on July 1, 2006 and also ask for an “acting” principal to be appointed during the month of July.  If the council does not choose a principal after the 30-day posting period they will ask that an interim principal be appointed until a new principal is chosen.

Mr. Wooldridge furnished council members with a handout (Guidelines for Principal Selection from KDE) detailing the hiring process for a new principal.

Discussion was held on contacting someone to provide training for the principal hiring process for the council members.  The training will take place on July 17, 2006 at 9:00 a.m. in the school media center.

ORDER #FY06-835 – PRINCIPAL HIRING PROCESS TRAINER – Lisa Jaggers motioned to contact Linda Lynch to provide training for the principal hiring process for council members.  Bill Larrington seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

ORDER #FY06-836 – ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

                                                                 Signed  ___________________________

                                                                              ___________________________  

